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 December 6, 2019 

Secretary Tanowa Troupe 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43125 

Re: NOTICE OF AMENDMENT TO MATERIAL CHANGE NOTICE                                                                 

FILED ON PUCO DOCKET NO. 15-1097-GA-CRS 
   
 

Dear Secretary Troupe, 

Pursuant to Ohio Administrative Code 4901:1-27-11, Ambit Northeast, LLC (“Ambit”), through 

undersigned counsel, hereby amends its Notice of Material Change filed in this matter on 

November 29, 2019, to further notify the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio of a material 

change in the information in sections A-2 and A-3 of its Renewal Application for Competitive 

Retail Natural Gas Suppliers.  Ambit’s new business address will be 6555 Sierra Drive, Irving, 

Texas 75039.  All other contact information in those sections will remain unchanged. 

 

Thank you for your assistance, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ David F. Proaño 

David F. Proaño 

Partner 
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